May 16, 1956

Mra We We Wilkerson
Supervisor of Secondary Education
State Department of Education
Richmond 16, Virginia
Dear Mr. Wiikerson:
Please advise me whether you think it would
be possible to secure funds for placing the principadl
of Douglasg High School on a twelve months basis.

Very sincerely yours,

O« L. Emerick
D:‘.viaion Superintendent
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